
3rd June 2021 
 

Kia ora tatou katoa whanau. 

Thank you for supporting our hangi fundraiser last week, 
our organising group of ringawera, have decided to     
postpone the next hangi to a later date BUT we are still 
planning our twilight gala: 

June 25th from 3.15 – 6pm 

       White elephant goodies     

       Cakes and baked goods 

       Green Screen booth 

       Art auction 

       Food hall 

       And much more – haere mai whanau 
If you would like to run a stall, bake goods or simply support, please contact Trish in the MAS office –
(07) 8628602. 
We have a trip to Waitangi planned for term 3.  This is an overnight stay (1 day). Details will be shared 
soon.  Our fundraising efforts are to ensure that the financial impact on families is minimised.  Thank 
you for supporting Miller Avenue School, it’s a great place to be. 

Staff up-date: Mr. McGougan in Room 5, will be leaving MAS at the end of term 2.  We wish him every 
success; it’s been a privilege working alongside him.  Our search for his replacement has begun.  

Mufti day this Friday – Student council fundraiser, gold coin koha. 

Kind regards 
Richard Craig Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 

JUNE—Pipiri 

4th  Mufti Day—Gold coin koha 

7th   Queens Birthday Holiday—NO SCHOOL TODAY 

9th  Photolife School Photos—9am 

9th  Board of Trustees Meeting—6pm  

11th  Assembly—Value Awards 

18th  Reports go home 

 

Our school is now 

providing breakfast and 

lunch in school. 

Please like our school 

facebook page to      

receive regular updates 

and information. 

Tallica—Room 8 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 
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Room 6—Marvellous Mathematicians 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We have been very busy designing and creating our own maths board games to play with our 

friends in Room 6 during self-directed learning. It's great fun!  



Classroom Value Awards  

(These are awarded every 2nd week at assembly) 

Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

Room 4    Natalee                                     Room 8    Jahna-Rose 

Room 5    Hunter                                       Room 9    Harshaan 

Room 6    Paige                                          Room 10  Julius 

Room 7    Ruby B.W                        

Room 7 

  

Nga kupu o tenei wiki 

Kei hea koe? 

Where are you? 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

PHOTOLIFE SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Photolife will be at school next Wednesday 9th June from 9am taking class, individual portraits and      
sibling photos.  Students have been given envelopes with their unique code on it to order photos.  Please 
return the envelopes with the correct money in them to the school office.  You do have the option of 
paying online.  If you require a sibling/family photo please come and see Trish or Linda in the office for 
an envelope.  Sibling/family photo’s will start from 9.00am. 

NETBALL FEES 
Students who are playing Netball this season please remember to pay your fees to the 
school office. 
Fees are as follows:   Years 1&2  $20.00 per player 
     Years 3&4  $30.00 per player 
     Years 5 to 8 $50.00 per player 
There is a 20% discount for 3 or more players residing at the same address. 
Thank you to those families who have already paid. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Students have been given the lastest bookclub order form.  If you wish to place an order please bring 
these to the office before Wednesday 16th June.   
LOST PROPERTY 
We have a large amount of unnamed uniform/non uniform items in our lost property 
basket located in the office.  These will be displayed at assembly on Friday and any     
unclaimed items will be recycled.  Please remember to name your child/s uniform  as it  
makes it a lot easier for us to return them. 
ABSENTEES 
It is very important for us to know when your child is away or going to be away.  Please remember to 
contact the school and advise us of your child’s absence each day they will be away.  If your child/ren is 
absent from school and we haven’t been notified we will send an absence text to you.  Our Skool Loop 
App is a great way to notify us of your child’s absence as well as keep up to date with happenings at our 
school.  Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store, search ‘Skool Loop’ and choose our 
school once installed. 

Any goods that you would like to donate 
for our school gala.  Cakes, biscuits 

and sweets are also welcome. 

Please drop any donations into 
our school office.  Thank you. 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 


